
 

All of us at Evommune are deeply saddened by the recent passing of Dr. Marcus Maurer, a 

friend and scientific collaborator at the Institute of Allergology at Charité. Our thoughts and 

prayers are with Professor Maurer’s family and loved ones at this difficult time.  

Professor Maurer was not only an extraordinary investigator but also his pioneering research 

on mast cells, urticaria, and related conditions was groundbreaking, transforming the way we 

understand and treat these diseases. The global allergy and immunology community will 

forever be indebted to his contributions.  

Professor Maurer exemplified how a clinical scientist puts patients first in his research. He was a 

global advocate and champion to raise the awareness of mast-cell diseases as well as being at 

the forefront of scientific discoveries and new drug treatments. Evommune was very fortunate 

to collaborate with Professor Maurer, and we believe his contributions will benefit our 

company’s commitment to chronic immune-mediated diseases. 

Professor Maurer was a vibrant human being both as a scientist and in his private life. On behalf 

of all Evommune employees, we express our deep gratitude to Dr. Maurer’s contribution to the 

dermatology and immunology communities. Professor Maurer, you will be greatly missed. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eugene A. Bauer, M.D.                    

Chief Medical Officer 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


